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Patrol Letter (Optional) 
(Sample Draft Letter from the Troop Guide) 

 

(Date) 

Dear Patrol Members: 

I was honored to serve as your troop guide during your Wood Badge course. Wood 
Badge is a special program, and I hope you have many wonderful memories of your 
participation in the course. 

I also hope you have learned some new skills, refined some others that you already 
knew, and strengthened your knowledge about and commitment to Scouting. Most 
everything in the course should serve you well, in and beyond Scouting. 

I have enjoyed getting to know you and observing your patrol’s development. I hope our 
Scouting paths will cross again. 

Yours in Scouting, 

(Signature) 

Troop Guide 


